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Upcoming Dates
 
Friday 15th August:  National Holiday (Mother`s Day) - School Closed
Wednesday 20th August: Year 6 Human Sciences visit to Rancho Biriteca

Whole School Evacuation Drill
On Wednesday the 13th of August students and staff members participated in the National 
Evacuation simulation.  The simulation provided our community with the opportunity to practice our 
emergency evacuation procedures.  We are pleased to share that the drill went very well with students 
from all year levels and staff demonstrating a high degree of compliance with our defined procedures 
for an evacuation.

BSCR NEWS - GENERAL
 

BSCR NEWS - EARLY YEARS & PRIMARY
 

International Gymnastics Success
Congratulations to Alexa Martinez (Year 4) who recently took part in the 
"No Limits Gymnastics Elite Challenge 2025" which took place in Panama 
City from July 31st to August 3rd. The event was a major competition 
featuring athletes from several countries, including El Salvador, 
Nicaragua, Peru, Costa Rica, Colombia, Panama, Ecuador, and Mexico.  
Alexa won first place in beam and floor, and second place in bars, making 
her the overall first place winner in the competition for her age group. 
Well done Alexa!
 
Success with Saprissa
Congratulations to Mathias Duarte (Year 3) who was part of the victorious 
Saprissa team which won the Saprissa Elite U9 Cup on Sunday. 

Year 3 Irazú Volcano Trip 
On the 31st July, Year 3 enjoyed an exciting trip to the Irazú Volcano! 
Students were amazed by the breathtaking crater views and learned 
fascinating facts about Costa Rica’s highest volcano. It was a day full of 
discovery, fresh mountain air, and unforgettable memories. 



BSCR NEWS - SECONDARY

Year 11NB and Year 12 students Visit the UCR 2025 Vocational Fair  
Last week, our Year 11 National Baccalaureate and Year 12 students attended the annual career fair at 
the University of Costa Rica’s Rodrigo Facio campus. This experience allowed them to explore a variety 
of academic and professional options while becoming familiar with the university campus, helping 
them make informed decisions about their future.
 
Year 12 Students Reach National Final of Plasma Competition 
Isabella D’Arsie, Luisana Gómez, and Isabella Moya, all from Year 12, recently took part in the 
qualifying round of the national vocational exploration competition Plasma. They achieved the highest 
score in this round among the participating schools in the Mathematics category and advanced to the 
national grand final. We congratulate them and thank them for their outstanding representation of The 
British School of Costa Rica.


